March 27, 2018
Dear Members of Finance and Representatives Boards:

[ come before you on behalf of my Waterside neighbors to convey their
support for the $400,000.00 capital budget item for the John Boccuzzi
Park @ Southfield (item CP8701, pg. 82)

For much too long this park has been neglected. The fortuitous
potential expansion of SoundWaters’ excellent educational program at
this waterfront park triggered the development of a Master Plan for re-
envisioning the park. This master plan is now ready to begin
implementation. The capital funds requested, leveraged with funds
raised from other sources, will enable the start of implementation of
Phase 1 of the Master Plan.

Submitted for the record, attached are petition signatures and letters of
support representing but a sampling of the neighborhood desires to
proceed with this project.

Upon full implementation of the master plan John Boccuzzi will be
transformed into the waterfront jewel it always had the potential to be.
The tangible and intangible benefits that will accrue to Waterside, The
City of Stamford, and the region are truly incalculable.

To realize these benefits as promptly as possible, I, on behalf of my
Waterside neighbors urge you to please retain this funding in the capital
budget proposed by the Honorable Major David R. Martin.

S )



ANCHOR POINT
March 14, 2018

To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin
Board of Finance

We at TGM Anchor Point stand in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz's 2018
Budget requests for implementation of: Phase | of the Master Plan for our John Boccuzzi
Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport Street to
the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI {return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of
the Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park
should proceed with deliberate speed.

Here at TGM Anchor Point we think it a vital part for Stamord’s future success to see the
continuation of boardwalk along the east side of Davenport Street to finally connect
Boccuzzi and Mill River Park as envisioned. This would allow the entire Stamford
community to enjoy the waterside community as never before.

Anything the City can do to support Virgil's request would be greatly appreciated and
supported.

Sincerely,

Daniel L&guao

Community Director

EACEE SN A S

150 Southfield Ave
Stamford, CT 06902

office 203.324.0300 fax 203.324.9745
email dligeiro@TGMCommunities.com

TGMAnNchorPoint.com




DAVENPORT POINT ASSOCIATION
(c/0 48 Cook Road, Stamford, (T 069o02)

February 27, 2018

To: Virgil de la Cruz
City Representative- District 2

The Board of Directors of the Davenport Point Association (DPA) has reviewed your
petition regarding the 2018 budget requests for implementation of:

» Phase | of the Master Plan for John Boccuzzi Park at Southfield

« Continuation of the waterfront boardwalk along Davenport Street to the Mill
River Park

e Pedestrian safety measures

e |ncreased park policing

* Street scape improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor

We agree that Boccuzzi Park has been neglected for too long. Given the substantial
return on investment and the quality of life benefits to the City and District, we support
the 2018 budget requests for the implementation of the Master Plan, the completion of
the boardwalk connection to Mill River Park, and the other measures listed above.

Very truly yours,

iﬁ}fl ([ &j ) ‘“\v_,ﬂ,,,, .........

Eric Cottington, Secretary
Davenport Point Association



PETITION

To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin
Board of Finance

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should
proceed with deliberate speed. '
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To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin

Board of Finance

PETITION

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should

proceed with deliberate speed.
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To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin

Board of Finance

PETITION

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor. :

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should

proceed with deliberate speed.
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DRAFT
PETITION

To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin
Board of Finance

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should
proceed with deliberate speed.
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PETITION

To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin
Board of Finance

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should

proceed with deliberate speed.
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PETITION
To: The Honorable Mayor David R. Martin
Board of Finance

We the undersigned submit this petition in support of our Representative Virgil de la Cruz
2018 Budget requests for implementation of: Phase I of the Master Plan for our John
Boccuzzi Park at Southfield; continuation of our waterfront boardwalk along Davenport
Street to the Mill River Park; Pedestrian Safety; increased park policing, and street scape
improvements along the Greenwich Avenue corridor.

Boccuzzi Park has for too long been neglected. Given the substantial ROI (return on
investment) and quality of life benefits to the City and our District, implementation of the
Master Plan and completion of the boardwalk connection to the Mill River Park should
proceed with deliberate speed.
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